The Committee of the Whole meeting was held on Tuesday, September 14, 2021, commencing at 9:36 a.m. in the Board of Commissioners office, Huron County Building, Bad Axe, Michigan.

Commissioners present: Chairman Khoury, Mary Babcock, Todd Talaski, Joe Murphy, Mike Meissner, and Steve Vaughan. Excused: John Bodis.

FINANCE COMMITTEE - Babcock:

Commissioner Babcock explained the list that was given to each commissioner to review. Commissioner Babcock said this is a list of different projects that are eligible to be completed with the ARPA funds. She asked each commissioner to prioritize the projects listed 1-20. The list was reviewed, after reading through the list a discussion was held to add project requests for air purifiers in each office and an external elevator at the east end of the County Building which may qualify under the ARPA regulations.

SAFETY COMMITTEE - Babcock:

Discussion on recycling.

Commissioner Babcock said the Safety Committee will meet to review the applications from the residents in Port Austin. Randy Miller, 911/Emergency Service Director, explained the tentative amounts. The meeting date for the Safety Committee to meet was set for Tuesday, September 21, 2021 at 10:30 a.m.

PROPERTIES COMMITTEE - Vaughan:

Commissioner Vaughan said the Expo Center's parking lot will be paved on Thursday.

, 0	10:21 a.m.	
Meeting adjourned.		
Sami Khoury, Chairman Board of Commissioners	Lori Neal-Wonsowicz Huron County Clerk	